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invite you to an interactive event on:
Learning from the 
Lived Experience 
Monday 17th June 2019

9.30am – 1pm

Bournemouth University Executive Business Centre

89 Holdenhurst Road

Bournemouth

BH8 8EB

Aimed at social work students, practitioners, service users and carers, the event will focus on the value of learning from lived experience to enhance social work practice and outcomes for individuals and families.

 Join us as we celebrate the publication of 'A Guide to Statutory Social Work Interventions: The Lived Experience’. The event will be led by contributors to the book and will include lived experience stories; opportunities for discussion and guidance from people with lived experience on best practice.
Book your place at: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/learning-from-the-lived-experience-tickets-61097380911 
